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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are celebrating Eid on Wednesday 12th/Thursday 13th or Friday 14th May 2021. 
(Date to be confirmed through the sighting of the moon.) 
 
The children will need to come into school until lunchtime and can be picked up at 
1pm, if you are celebrating Eid, for everyone else it will be a normal school day 
ending at 3.15pm 
 
 If you wish for your child to be part of Eid prayers first thing in the morning, that 
is fine. Come to school afterwards and celebrate with us. We plan to have an 
amazing party to celebrate Eid, so send your children into school in their Eid clothes. 
 
Staff at school will be dressing up, so please feel free to join in on this and wear 
your very best in celebration of Eid. 
 
Eid- Mubarak to all our parents. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Sofina Islam OBE 
Headteacher 
 

 

 


